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Our Kansas Association of Teachers of Mathematics state conference will be held at
Emporia State University on March 25. 

The KTOY team will be presenting on STEM and Culturally and Linguistically diverse
populations. Presentations will center around Math and SEL/Trauma Informed
Practices, Math connections in STEM, High Quality Math Tasks, Addressing needs of
students with dyslexia or dyscalculia in the math classroom. 

Registration is $75 for the day. Breakfast will be provided with lunch on your own.

Click here to register!

Our conference is returning!

www.katm.org

https://clicktime.symantec.com/3UoHyoZrppk3JR7njRZc8156xU?u=https%3A%2F%2Fevents.greenbush.org%2Fsession%2Fkansas-association-of-mathematics-annual-stat-20220106204157


Would you like to serve
on the KATM board?

Apply for the Capitol
Federal Scholarship!

Margie Hill New Teacher
Scholarship

These offices will be up for election in
2022: VP Elementary, VP High School,
the new VP Early Childhood,
Secretary, and President Elect. If you
are interested in serving on KATM and
helping us accomplish our goals, click
here to submit a nomination.
 

Here is the place to get
information about applying for
the Capitol Federal
scholarship. It is awarded to a
KATM member each year and
it is so easy to apply! 

After a well-spent lifetime growing her family,
serving her community, and adding to the
profession of mathematics education, Margie Hill
passed away on September 21, 2021. Margie was
a teacher first, investing time and skill in her
students. She next invested in other teachers,
serving as District Coordinating Teacher of
Mathematics. Later investments of her energy and
knowledge were made directly into future teachers
as a Master Teacher in the UKanTeach Program at
The University of Kansas. No matter her role or
capacity, Margie was a model of what it meant to
know one’s values and, with focus and ferocity, let
them guide one’s actions. Because of Margie’s
dedication to preservice and new teachers KATM
presents this scholarship opportunity.
 
Who: New teachers, first through third year, who
are members of KATM and teach in Kansas.
What: $250 funding.
For What: Funding may be used for tools,
manipulatives, resources, professional learning or
other means of supporting mathematics.
How: Submit a proposal outlining specifically how
the funds would be used to support mathematics.
Attach two letters of support, one from an
administrator and the other from a colleague.

Submit proposals to Betsy Wiens, 2201 SE 53rd,
Topeka, Kansas, 66609, or
betsy.wiens@gmail.com by June 1. 
 

follow us @ https://www.facebook.com/groups/KansasMath

https://www.katm.org/nominations
https://www.katm.org/available-scholarships
mailto:betsy.wiens@gmail.com

